From: Wisneski, Aron

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2006 4:48 PM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Cc: Jones, Richard

Subject: Communication for PWSC

JJ,
| would like to put in the following communication to the PubliciAerks-anmd-Services Committee: TR('\@P\Q
To consider the installation of a stop sign at the intersection of Graceland Blvd. and lllinois St.

I have received numerous complaints about cars traveling at very high speeds into and past the entrance to
Lockwood Park. | will also contact the Police Department about speed enforcement in the area, but would like to
ask the committee to also look into a longer term solution to this problem.

Thank you.

Aron Wisneski
12th District Alderman
City of Racine, Wisconsin

08/21/2006



